

Craftsmen for Christ Ministry

BUILDING FOR THE CAUSE OF CHRIST

www.cfcib.com

JULY 2025

As I begin this newsletter, I reflect upon the history of this ministry as we just celebrated 30 years! In June of 1995, seven men headed to Buffalo, Wyoming, to lay the foundation for then Perry Memorial independent Baptist Church. I think about that trip and how God gave Brother Ronnie Venable such a burden that he would convince six other men to travel 1,900 miles with him. Many missionaries have been helped, many miles recorded, and most of all, many souls have been saved over these 30 years because of one man's burden and obedience to serve the Lord. Many others have shared this burden through the years. I want to thank each

person who has had any part in the Craftsmen for Christ Ministry. Many people have prayed, supported financially, or performed physical labor, and I thank you for your sacrifice. I pray that God will keep you in His perfect will.

Since our last newsletter, we were able to finish the outside of the True Light Rescue Mission in Sandy Ridge, NC. There is much more work to do on the inside. It has been a joy to work alongside, Jamie Doss, the Director of the mission, and Pastor Randy Cook. Please pray that God will supply the necessary finances and materials to complete this project.





We recently went back to Mercy Mountain Academy in Asheboro, NC, to start the foundation of a new addition. The Lord has grown this ministry, and they need more room! Please pray for Mrs. Lori Harvey as she and the workers of the home minister to the young ladies.

We plan to visit Oregon in August to help rebuild a house for Pastor Richard Peil, as his house was destroyed by fire. This project has faced some delays, but they plan to have the foundation & floor down before we arrive. We will be in Oregon for 2 weeks. Some plan to drive, and others will fly out to help us for a week. Our goal is to get the house dried in for him during this trip. If you would like to help financially with travel expenses, please see the support address info below.

In May, we hosted our annual Golf Tournament fundraiser. While the weather didn't go in our favor, we were able to raise over \$8,500 towards the expenses of the Oregon trip. Special thanks to all our sponsors. (sponsor info & pictures on the back)

Our annual appreciation banquet is less than a month away. I do hope that you will make plans to attend on Saturday, August 16. This is such a great day of fellowship and recognizing the blessings of the past year. Of course, we will have a delicious meal and testimonies from ministries we have helped or plan to help. We do plan to conduct an auction again this year and any donations are appreciated. We have already had a beautiful handmade King-sized quilt donated by some ladies from our home church which will be auctioned off at the banquet.

We ask that you continue to pray for us as we serve. It is our desire to do God's will and help other ministries further the gospel!

Let's Continue to Serve! Joe Pegram Ministry Director

CRAFTSMEN FOR CHRIST APPRECIATION BANQUET

SATURDAY, AUGUST 16
REGISTRATION: 10AM BANQUET: 11 AM

FREEDOM BAPTIST CHURCH - FELLOWSHIP HALL 1000 RURAL HALL-GERMANTON RD. RURAL HALL, NC 27045





SUPPORT ADDRESS (WRITE CHECK TO/MAIL TO)
Craftsmen for Christ Ministry
PO Box 111, Walnut Cove, NC 27052
Memo: General Fund OR Specific CFC Missionary's Name

Craftsmen for Christ Ministry

BUILDING FOR THE CAUSE OF CHRIST

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR GOLF TOURNAMENT SPONSORS

TK's Electric
Beaver Boys Landscaping
Fishel Builders
Mt. Airy Bowling
True Light of Sandy Ridge
Shining Light Baptist Church
In Memory of Ronnie Venable
L&J Backhoe & Grading
Hundley & Sons Builders

Woodmen Life - Jordan Anderson
Roy & Carolyn Hall
The Crum Family
Rimak Const. Group
Meadows Baptist Church
Faith Baptist Church
Baux Mtn. Baptist Church
Armstrong Artisan Farm
Old Fashioned Baptist Church

Sheppard's Body Repair
Hibriten Supply Co.
Bolick's Discount Tire
Tri-County Marine
Pro-Tech Enterprises
Coach's Coin & Collectibles
Gullion's Christian Supply
The Shine Shop
Pure Reflection Mobile Detail











DIGITAL NEWSLETTER

Sign up to receive our quarterly newsletter via email! Scan the QR Code below.



PRAYER REQUESTS

Upcoming banquet

Oregon Trip in August - safety and finances

Shane Brantley - Health needs

Shirley Johnson - Health needs

Narragansett Bay Baptist Church - Christian School Project

Wayne Fann's Mother - Health needs

True Light Rescue Mission - finances & construction progress

Pastors and leadership as they make decisions for their church

Safety on projects and while traveling

God's quidance on projects

Volunteers for the ministry

Our nation

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
JOIN US ON AN UPCOMING PROJECT
CONTACT JOE PEGRAM
FOR MORE INFO
336-408-4664

PRAISES

Finances raised from golf tournament
God opening doors to continue to serve
Daily safety & blessings
Grace every day for trials & testing
God's goodness to us all